Kimberly Gibbons

From: Dylan Eure

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 9:51 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Ce: Town Erwin Manager

Subject: Re: Maye St Lots 1 &2

Yes! Both are good to go.

Dylan Eure

Erwin Town Planner
(910) 591-4201
deure@erwin-nc.org

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 9:50 AM

To: Dylan Eure <deure@erwin-nc.org>; Town Erwin Manager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Subject: Maye St Lots 1 &2

Good morning! Jeremy Strickland turned in apps for these 2 lots. He gave me a zoning permit, but there’s only one pin
number listed but he turned in 2 site plans to you all. | just want to make sure he’s good to go for both lots. 1507-50-
4906 & 1507-50-4944

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 Mckinney Parkway

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.1
kgibbons@harnett.org




